
NIA Donation Form
Name:_ ___________________________________________
Address:_ _________________________________________
City:_ _____________________________________________
State:______ Zip:_ ______Phone:______________________
Email:_____________________________________________

DONATION OPTIONS
Standard Donation
Amount of donation: $_______________________________
In Memory of:_______________________________________

Sponsorship
Manufacturer:_ __________________________$_ _________
Embossing:______________________________$_ _________

Insulator Donation/Consignment
Insulator CD/U#:_ ___________________________________
Description:_______________________________________ 	
__________________________________________________ 	
Estimated Value:____________________________________
Donation/Consignment %:_ ____________________________

You can designate your donation for a specific area.  
Mark one:
o General Fund     o Scholarship Fund
o Internet Technology     o Educational
o National & Regional Show Support
o Other:___________________________________________
o If you want to be anonymous

Choose your Thank You gift from chart (optional)
Choice:_______________ Color/Size:____________________
Choice:_______________ Color/Size:____________________

Mail form & payment  
(payable to NIA) to:
NIA Treasurer
Bill Rohde
P.O. Box 28
Colusa, CA  995932

Thank You for your 
support of the NIA

Additional Donation Details
The NIA is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization so gifts may 
be tax deductible.  Gifts and donations will help the 
Association improve our benefits and services.  Your 
donation, sponsorship, and/or consignments, helps 
the NIA continue its mission to encourage growth 
and public awareness of the insulator hobby through 
collecting, dealing, and educational endeavors.

At the end of the fiscal year (Dec. 31), all donations of 
$10.00 or more, will receive a “Thank You” letter from 
the NIA President which can used for potential tax 
deductions.  If you donate an item such as an insulator 
to the NIA, you would have to declare the value to use 
as a deduction.  

For additional information regarding gifts to the 
National Insulator Association, please contact the NIA 
Development Committee at: donations@nia.org

Thank you again for your 
support and participation 
in the Insulator Collecting 

Hobby and the National 
Insulator Association.

CONTRIBUTION 
OPTIONS
Help support the 
organization that supports 
you and your hobby.


